
Dear XXXXX,

This message is a reminder that we have not yet received a completed “Burden of Canine Brucellosis 
Information Collection” from your laboratory. The collection is voluntary, though we hope that you will 
consider participating, as your responses will inform the planning of future public health research of 
Brucella canis human infections.  
 
Please complete and submit the electronic assessment by DATE. Thank you in advance for your time and
commitment to advancing our knowledge of Brucella canis.

Regards,

Rita Traxler

Bacterial Special Pathogens Branch
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(404) 639-0265
rtraxler@cdc.gov 
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